
 

 

 
January 15, 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Felix Customer, 
 
Accelrys is pleased to announce the transfer of our Felix line of software products to Felix NMR, 
Inc., effective January 15th, 2007.  Steve Unger, Ph.D., president of Felix NMR, Inc., brings with him 
about 20 years of history and expertise with the Felix software.  Felix NMR, Inc. specializes in NMR 
processing and analysis software and is committed to the continued development of Felix.  It is our 
belief that this transition will benefit our Felix customers by offering expert, personalized Felix 
support and software development.  
 
We have been working closely with Felix NMR, Inc. to make this transition as seamless as possible 
for our customers.  As of January 15th, 2007, Felix NMR, Inc. will be fulfilling all existing Accelrys 
contractual obligations on Accelrys’ behalf including new software releases of Felix. Accelrys 
contract support for Felix software products will terminate upon your next maintenance contract 
renewal date.  At that time, we hope you will renew your maintenance or purchase new software 
from Felix NMR, Inc.   
 
There is no action necessary on your part during this transition.  Please note the new contact 
numbers and e-mail addresses for Felix shown below will be effective January 15th, 2007.  Any sales 
or support requests that come to Accelrys will be forwarded to Felix NMR, Inc. 
 
If you have any additional questions, please call our support line and we will be happy to answer 
them.  You should receive additional announcements and information on the upcoming release of 
Felix release through Felix NMR, Inc.  
 
Please feel free to contact Accelrys or Felix NMR, Inc. if you have any questions regarding the Felix 
software or continued support for Felix. 
 

Steve Unger, Ph.D. 
Felix NMR, Inc. 
858-240-2245 
858-240-2435 (fax) 
support@felixnmr.com 
www.felixnmr.com  

 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dana Haley-Vicente, Ph.D. 
Sr. Product Manager 
Accelrys Inc. 
858-799-5322 
dhv@accelrys.com 
 


